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This foreign company has applied for a Class 2 air permit, clearly they should have applied for a
Class 1 air permit. I believe any request for a permit should be denied. 

Allowing this mine to open and operate in this area, so close to an elementary school, riparian area
and home subdivisions, will be disastrous for the community, the wildlife and home owners. The
tailings to the west of us in Green Valley already cause air quality issues and now another copper
mine is proposed right in our own backyards? 

Our groundwater supply and water quality will also be at great risk if this proposed mine is allowed
to go forward. 

Please stop this!! 
Thank you 
Pam Shimek 


